
Parents @ Chenies School 
 

SUGGESTIONS AND IDEAS 

We value everyone’s input on what you would like to see PTA funds spent on. Please take some time to 

have a think and a chat with your children to come up with some ideas that we can discuss at our meetings. 

Ideas can be anything from sports equipment to workshops. Any ideas for fundraising would be welcome 

too. Please use the space below. 

This slip can be returned to the box labelled PTA suggestion box which will either be located outside the 

school hall or in the playground. 

 

THANK YOU! 

 

  


